Charlotte Berryman Statement

I've been an Optometrist since qualifying in 2012. | currently work for Specsavers in
King’'s Lynn and for Anglia Ruskin University as a clinic supervisor alongside
assessing for the College of Optometrists and WOPEC.

| joined Norfolk LOC in 2018, and feel | have learnt a lot of how the LOC runs in this
period. | have attended the majority of meetings and try and offer help as much as |
can, including acting as assistant treasurer.

Optometry will be facing some of its biggest changes over the next few years. The
LOC will be at the heart of this ensuring that fair fees are obtained whilst maintaining
its high levels of professionalism and | really hope | can be part of the committee
again to ensure this is achieved. Combining experience from academia and high
street practice work | feel | can provide good knowledge to help the LOC with these
changes



